
Tooth Fairy Headquarters 
Molar Avenue  

FairyLand 
TO01 FRY 

Dear ________________ 

Thank you for leaving your tooth under your pillow. This has been collected by your 
local tooth fairy and has been examined by our fairies at Head Office. 

I am writing to let you that we have accepted the tooth, however many at head office 
feel that the quality of the tooth could have been better. It is showing signs that your 
tooth brushing was not as good as it ought to be. I hope that any further teeth we 
receive will be in better condition, I know you can do it!  

Given the condition of the tooth, we have valued it at  __________ and have left the 
money in place of the tooth. 

Thank you once again, and we look forward to doing business with you again.   

Yours sincerely, 

Flossy McClean  

Head of Dental Acquisitions 
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